
 
 

 

IENE's Back to Business Dinner 

 

 

on September 28, 2011 

 

 

 

IENE’s annual “Back to Business” “Back to Business” “Back to Business” “Back to Business” event is now scheduled for Wednesday, 

September 28, 2011. As usual, this event marks the start of the new business 

season (2011/2012) for IENE.  This year “Back to Business” will be held at the 

Pentelikon Hotel , situated in Kifissia (66, Diligianni str., Athens, tel. 210 

6230650-6 and for further information on Pentelikon see 

http://www.pentelikon.gr). 

 

The “Back to Business” “Back to Business” “Back to Business” “Back to Business” event offers a good opportunity for all IENE members, 

as well as for their friends and associates, to meet in a very friendly and 

hospitable environment. This get together IENE event is ideal for renewing old 

friendships as well as for attracting new members who wish to join the 

Institute. 

 

The event will start at 20:0020:0020:0020:00 with a cocktail reception, followed by dinner at 

21:0021:0021:0021:00. Participation for both members and non-members of IENE has been 

fixed at 50,00 € (VAT not included). In order to participate at the event it is 

important to complete and send to IENE the attached registration form. 

 

Sponsorship OpportunitiesSponsorship OpportunitiesSponsorship OpportunitiesSponsorship Opportunities    

 

“Back to Business” is ideal for sponsorship by companies and organizations, 

who wish to support IENE by inviting  senior staff, partners and associates to a 

top-level function  in a unique setting, like the exclusive Pentelikon Hotel. 

Two kinds of sponsorship are available: 

 

� SponsorSponsorSponsorSponsor    

Each sponsor is requested to contribute the sum 2,500€ + VAT and is entitled 

to 16 invitations. 

 

� SupporterSupporterSupporterSupporter    

Each supporter may contribute 1,000€ + VAT and is entitled to 8 invitations. 


